
My first introduction to these birds was the time that 810 and Golden Carelly was the names 
you heard of all day. My first pigeons I bought from Alwyn Bester. After a while I started 
looking to have a family and quickly saw that the basis was out of three lines. Paula and 
Albert, Crack and Freddy. So I put my head on it. I was very lucky to find that specific lines 
in one bird from Hein van der Merwe who imported them. I love the beauty of these birds. 
That outstanding look and all that dust blue bars. I don't have a lot of these birds, but surely I 
got the cream. From 2023 I will start to concentrate more on them.  

 


